
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                                 

                       
 
  

Coulsdon Church of England Primary School  
Bradmore Green 

Old Coulsdon 

Surrey. CR5 1ED 
 

Telephone: 01737-554789 
email: office@ccofe.uk 

Head Teacher: Mr Paul Garratty B.Ed (Hons); MA  

 
 
Dear Parents & Carers,         3rd July 2023 
 

Year 6 PGL Trip  
 

As you may be aware, the children will be going on a trip to PGL at the beginning of Year 6. The 
planning for this trip begins in Year 5, and we would like to invite you to an introductory PGL 
information session which is being held via Google Meet on Thursday 6th July at 6pm.   
 
The session shouldn’t take any longer than 45 minutes to an hour and it will give you an 
opportunity to ask questions.   
 
An invitation will be sent out through Google within the next few days, containing a link for you 
to access the meeting virtually.  
 
Yours faithfully 

 

Mrs Joanna Soltau 

  
Year 6 Class Teacher  
 
 


